


				South New Berlin Free Library  
   				       Minutes Feb. 12, 2020
Present: George Clum, Tammy Osborne, Ann Mein, John Lorence, Elaine Clum, Marcia Hoag, Robin Avolio, Michelle Abrams   Absent: Tom Bryden
Public: Lynn Macumber, Wendy Oldham

Meeting was called to order at 6:00pm
Minutes from Dec. 4, 2019 there was a name correction made to Robin Avolio.                                  Minutes from Jan 14, 2020 there was a name correction for Nancy Dibbell. Tammy Osborne made a motion to approve both Dec. 4, 2019 & Jan. 14, 2020 minutes with the corrections. Elaine Clum 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried. 
Minutes from Jan. 21, 2020. Ann Mein was absent. George Clum made a motion to approve. Elaine Clum 2nd it. All in favor minus Ann Mein. Motion carried. 
Annual Report: The Board reviewed the report and John Lorence made a motion to approve. Ann Mein 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried.
Spaghetti Dinner: Tammy Osborne made a motion to move the dinner to March 21, 2020 with a snow date of March 28, 2020. John Lorence 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried. Michelle Abrams will notify the church. 
We created a Policy committee to review and update our current polices and propose any new one. Elaine Clum, Robin Avolio, Marcia Hoag will be on the committee. Elaine Clum will ask Tom Bryden to join as well.
Robin Avolio presented the Four County Policy for our approval. Tammy Osborne made a motion to approve. Ann Mein 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried. 
Robin Avolio said the Fire Inspector was there and gave his approval for this year’s inspection. He asked for a sign to be placed on the door for the electrical panel.
The cost of the printer came in lower than anticipated. Robin has worked out all the bugs and it’s working well. 
Bills: Robin presented a bill from Creative Product Source for $122.65. George Clum made a motion to approve. Tammy Osborne 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried.
Robin presented a verbal quote from Walling/Maynard for the book drop of $675. This is without the concrete work. Tammy Osborne made a motion to approve the quote and pay him $300 as a down payment if the state approves it. George Clum 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried contingent on state approval. 
John Lorence updated us on his conversation with NBT. He mentioned a donation and talked to them about a line of credit to help with the addition. He has the paperwork and will send it to Paul Rowe. George Clum made a motion to apply for a line of credit for $100,000 and to work with NBT. Elaine Clum 2nd it. All in favor. Motion carried. 
Video conference with Kinstudio: Diana She showed us three new designs with some of our modifications on them. After some discussion, the Board agreed they like A115 with minor modifications. Diana will make the changes and send back for our approval. Next steps is the Planning Board in New Berlin. 
John Lorence said he would finish up the Press Release. 
Public Comment: Lynn Macumber asked where the rest of the pages for the 990’s for 2017 & 2018 IE: Schedule A. We will ask the accountant. Lynn also asked for the minutes from “the meeting” on Jan. 24, 2020. Marcia Hoag informed her that no meeting took place on that date that required the public to be invited.
George Clum made a motion to adjourn. John Lorence 2nd it. All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 8:02pm

Submitted:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ann M. Mein, Secretary



